
President’s Address

March 4, 2021 
FAP General Business Meeting via Zoom

Good evening to our members, FAP Executive 
Council, Executive Director, periodontal 
residents, and guests.  It is an honor to be inducted as president 
of the Florida Association of Periodontists.  I am humbled by 
the trust you have placed in me to serve in this role.   I was 
asked to join the FAP Executive Council by past-president and 
former American Academy of Periodontology Trustee, Dr. Bob 
Churney, to whom I am eternally indebted.  His invitation has 
provided me a unique opportunity to learn and collaborate with 
many amazing colleagues that I admire and respect, such as him. 

Tonight, I want to share with you my excitement for the coming 
year.  Some of the reasons are:

First the FAP, has a strong executive council.  The strength of 
this council comes from its diversity.  This ranges from members 
with great experience on one end to energizing younger leaders 
on the other.  It is a wonderful collaborative group ready to work 
together and with each of you!  I feel fortunate to be taking this 
responsibility with them by my side.    

Second, I am excited about our membership.  Although the past 
year has required us to keep our distance, despite this, many 
of you have shared recognition and experiences of touching 
moments of FAP history (such as Dr. Stuart Feldman and  
Dr. Jim Antoon in their heartfelt responses to being recognized 
with such sentiments that will be unforgettable to me.)  There 
have been numerous members who reached out and shared 
their expertise, offered their involvement, and provided input 
over conference calls, emails, and texts during this pandemic.  
This coming together in a time of need and uncertainty for 
each of us is so remarkable that it cannot go without mention.  
It is noted, appreciated, and our specialty is better because of 
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2021
Summer
Meeting

August 13-14, 2021 
Margaritaville Resort Orlando

Friday: Airway Management Course
Saturday: Dr. Dennis Tarnow

See Meeting Registration Form Inside.

reserve your room soon – room block expires July 13th!

Safety First!
The FAP is concerned for the well-being of all of our meeting 
participants. We will be following all safety guidelines as presented 
by the venue, county, state, and CDC.  This will include appropriate 
social distancing, masks, hand sanitizers, and limited touch points.  
We thank you for your patience and understanding as we strive to 
make this not only a great meeting…but a safe meeting!

of FAP Meeting
E X C E L L E N C E
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FAP Office
Marlinda Fulton, Executive Director

P.O. Box 7075, Wesley Chapel, FL  33545
Office: (352) 232-6800 • Fax: (813) 388-6098 

Email: fap@tampabay.rr.com  •  www.floridaperio.org

2021-2022 Important Dates
May 21, 2021	 Florida Board of Dentistry Meeting
	 Maitland - Sheraton Orlando North

June 24-26, 2021	 Florida Dental Convention
	 Gaylord Palms

June 24-27, 2021	 SAP Annual Meeting
	 Destin, FL

August 13-14, 2021	 FAP Summer Meeting
	O rlando – Margaritaville Resort

August 13, 2021	 Florida Board of Dentistry
	 Sheraton Orlando North – Maitland

October 11-13, 2021	 ADA Meeting – SMILECON
	 Las Vegas, NV

Nov. 4–7, 2021	 AAP Annual Meeting
	 Miami Beach Convention Center

November 19, 2021	 Florida Board of Dentistry
	 Doubletree by Hilton Orlando East

February 11-12, 2022	 FAP WINTER MEETING
	 Hilton Orlando

February 18, 2022	 Florida Board of Dentistry
	 Location: TBD

Dr. Walter E. Colón, II
President
850-562-6111

Dr. Roger Robinson
President Elect
904-737-2040

Dr. Susan LaMar
Secretary
941-497-5591

Dr. Michael Tesmer
2nd Member at Large
727-579-8487

Dr. John W. Thousand, IV
1st Member at Large
904-794-1000

Dr. Jessica Stilley Mallah
Immediate Past President
813-968-8819

Dr. Oscar Morejon
Treasurer
386-252-8508

List of Officers
2020-2021 FAP Executive Council

Presidential Adress (cont’d)

the unity of our membership.  I applaud and encourage each 
of you to continue or join these actions, get involved.  Our 
effectiveness as an association is magnified because of our unity 
and collaboration with one another.  

Third, I am excited about our specialty and the resiliency of our 
residents and academician leaders.  Despite a pandemic, the 
16th Annual Senior Residents’ Presentations is scheduled on 
March 12, 1:00 p.m.  This sends a loud message.  Both our 
academic leaders and our residents have the resolve to contribute 
to organized periodontics, further our specialty, and further their 
own education.  They will be sharing with us the great things 
they are doing even during these limited times.   I want to thank 
each of them for their support of this FAP tradition and for 
the collaboration both, UF and NOVA Southeastern University 
have with the FAP.  

Lastly, I am excited about the opportunities we have this year 
to promote our specialty and address the issues we face as 
periodontists.  Some of the standing issues continue such as 
membership numbers, protecting our scope of practice, and the 
“referral” ever changing environment.  But we also have more 
recent topics that need our attention.  They include our young 
PERIO PAC and the new normal of our practices and lives post-
COVID.  Our goal is to re-start live meetings this August.  Please 
mark your calendars for August 13-14.  Dr. Dennis Tarnow 
will be our featured speaker for a day of blending periodontics, 
cosmetics, and dental implants.  His presentation is titled- 
One Surgery, One Time. We will also have other educational 
opportunities, including an Airway Management Course. We 
are planning a safe and fun meeting and look forward to seeing 
everyone in Orlando. 

I want to close with a thank you again to those that put their 
trust in me.  Also, to my family (Marybeth and Maximo) and 
partners in practice, Dr. Dozier (past FAP President 1999-
2000), Dr. Chon & Dr. Guzman for their support.  During the 
next year, my hopes are that all of you will be as excited as I 
am about what the FAP can accomplish and that you will work 
with our executive council.  Together we are stronger and more 
effective as an association.  

Stay safe, be well, and I look forward to seeing you all in August.

Dr. Walter E. Colón, II
2021-2022 President
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FAP 2021 Summer Meeting

Meeting Schedule:
Friday, August 13, 2021
12:30pm-5:00pm 	 Shaun Fix, President
	 Airway Management Course
5:00pm-6:30pm	 FAP Welcome Reception

Saturday, August 14, 2021
7:00am-8:30am	 Registration/Coffee/Breakfast/Visit Exhibitors
8:00am-9:00am	 Corporate Forums (if scheduled)
9:00am-4:00pm	 Dr. Dennis Tarnow 

Immediate Extraction Socket Management 
in the Esthetic Zone and Molars & 
Interdisciplinary Management of Aesthetic 
Problem Cases

10:30am-11:00am	 Break/Visit Exhibitors
12:30pm-1:30pm	 FAP Lunch/FAP Business Meeting
2:30pm-3:00pm	 Break/Visit Exhibitors
4:00pm-4:30pm	 Visit Exhibitors. 

FAP reserves the right to make schedule changes.

Course Descriptions:

Friday, August 13, 2021
Shaun Fix, President - Emergency Medical Consultants, Inc. 
4 CEUs – 12:30pm-5:00pm
Airway Management Course

The course will provide didactic, video, and case-
based hands-on skills labs dealing with medical 
and airway emergencies possible in the dental and 
sedation settings.

Participants will review, practice, and demonstrate 
proficiency in managing emergencies including but 
not limited to respiratory distress and failure, using 
bag mask, oral and nasal airways, perilaryngeal devices, as well as 
intubation and cricothyrotomy. Recognizing and treating emergencies 
such as cardiac events, stroke, syncope, seizures, allergic reactions and 
laryngospasm will be reviewed and practiced.

This four hour program meets the Florida Board of Dentistry requirements 
for sedation permit holders.

Location:
Margaritaville Resort Orlando

Amenities include: 
3	 Four on-site distinctive dining and lounge experiences
3	 Lagoon-style pools
3	 Signature St. Somewhere Spa
3	 Teen and Kids’ Clubs
3	 Sunset Walk- Shopping, Dining, Entertainment District
3	 15% Off Spa Services/Retail Shops
3	 Shuttle Service to Island H20 Live

$169.00 per Night, Reduced Resort Fee $18.00, Complimentary  
Self-Parking/Valet $10.00/per Day, Bring Your Family to this Great Venue! 

Reserve your room soon – room block expires July 13, 2021.  
Reserve online at www.floridaperio.org  or Call: 855-995-9099

Mention: FAP- Summer 2021
8000 Fins Up Circle, Kissimmee, FL 34747

Saturday, August 14, 2021
Dr. Dennis Tarnow – 5 CEUs – 9am-4pm

Morning Lecture: Immediate Extraction Socket Management in 
the Esthetic Zone and Molars - What we know, what we think we 
know, and what we don’t know about. 

Immediate placements of implants into extraction 
sockets is an exciting treatment alternative for 
our patients. However, there are many potential 
short and particularly long-term risks which the 
practitioner must be fully aware of. This presentation 
will focus on the potential problems and benefits 
both clinically and biologically when the choice of 
immediate socket placement is made for single and 
multiple sites. This will be an evidence-based presentation that will be 
objective about the best and simplest way to treat these types of cases. 

Upon completion of this presentation participants should be able to: 
•	 Identify what type of healing takes place against the implant in 

immediate socket placement 
•	 Know how to minimize recession with immediate provisionalization 
•	 Know the proper crown contour for immediate provisionals 
•	 Know if the gap distance really matters 
•	 Know if primary closure should be attempted or should it be left 

open? 

FAP
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•	 Know if membranes should be utilized? 
•	 Know what type of graft material if any should be utilized? 
•	 Identify what are the potential short and long term risks involved 

with immediate placement of implants

Afternoon Lecture: Interdisciplinary Management of Aesthetic 
Problem Cases

The treatment planning of complex cases requires the highest level 
of knowledge and skill of the treating team. It is an orchestration 
of procedures including proper sequencing and timing that makes 
the difference. An envisionment of the final case before starting is 
required to know where the goal of treatment will be directed. This, in 
conjunction with the patient’s needs and clinical situation comprise the 
decision-making process for what is the best treatment for the patient.

Course Descriptions (cont’d)

Perio PAC Update
Dear Colleagues,

It is hard to believe that it has been almost five years since we started the Florida Association of Periodontists’ Perio PAC.  The original 
goal was to establish a fund that we could utilize at the appropriate times to establish and maintain a periodontal presence on the 
Board of Dentistry (BOD) for the benefit of the public and our specialty. We also wanted to focus on political issues that affect the 
practice of periodontology.  These goals have not changed.  Now, with two FAP members on the Florida BOD, I see it as Perio PAC’s 
primary goal to do what we can to help maintain these positions on the BOD.  I extend an enthusiastic congratulations to Dr. Tom 
McCawley and Dr. Jose Mellado for their appointment and look forward to working with them in this capacity.  At the same time, 
we still have other qualified candidates we would like to advocate BOD appointment.
  
Perio PAC’s account balance is $41,975.76 as of February 28, 2021.  Since the PAC’s inception we have received a total of $47,879.00 
in contributions from over 60 members.  With our yearly maintenance costs, as well as our future goals, it is important for all of 
us to contribute to Perio PAC.  With the recent events, including a pandemic, we are all more careful than ever when it comes to 
contributions. However, we are blessed to reside in Florida. Our state leadership and our legislature have allowed us to continue to 
work and practice, except for a temporary closure. By contributing to Perio PAC, we as a periodontal community can do our part to 
support our leaders that share our professional values.  I would ask all of you commit to making a yearly contribution to Perio PAC 
immediately. (See donation form on the next page.)

On the organizational front, the PAC Committee has been meeting regularly since mid-2020.  Thank you to Drs. Alan Fetner, 
Gregory Langston, Tyler Baldock, Beatriz Terry, Jessica Stilley Mallah, Walt Colon, and Oscar Morejon. These members have made 
valuable contributions to the committee and I am grateful for their willingness to serve!

Please feel free to contact me anytime if you have any questions.

Dr. Mark Abdoney, Chair
FAP Perio PAC
813-873-2447

Problems facing the team such as:
•	 Which teeth to save or extract?
•	 Should implants be placed immediately or in a delayed protocol?
•	 Should multiple implants be placed in the aesthetic zone?
•	 When and how to include orthodontics if needed for sight 

development
•	 Should pink ceramic be used or should ridge augmentation be 

performed?
•	 Should the case be splinted or broken up into separate bridges or 

individual teeth?
•	 How to provisionalize the case throughout treatment
•	 When to immediate load cases versus do a serial extraction case

These concerns will be addressed in this interdisciplinary approach to 
our most challenging cases.

Thank you to the following speaker sponsors:
Salvin Dental Company, Quintessence Publishing, Southern 

Implants, Straumann Dental Company

FAP



Join PERIO PAC

Florida 
Periodontists  

for Action
R ea  s o n s  t o  J oi  n

	 3	 ESTABLISH and Maintain a Strong Presence on the Board of Dentistry
	 3	 Protect and Promote our Specialty
	 3	 Create Legislative Contacts Statewide

Membership Levels
$100 Bronze  •  $250 Silver  •  $500 Gold  •  $1000 Platinum

For more information, Contact Dr. Mark Abdoney:
mark@abdoneyperiodontics.com or 813-873-2447

D o n a t io  n  Slip  
Will this donation be a:    o  Personal Contribution      o  Business Contribution

Your Name:_____________________________________________________________________ 	 Phone Number:_ ________________________

Your Address:_ __________________________________________________________________

Name on card:_ _________________________________________________________________ 	 Donation Amount:_______________________

Card billing address (street number & zip code):_ ______________________________________  	 o  Visa    o  MasterCard   o  Discover    o  AMEX

Card Number:___________________________________________________________________ 	 Expiration Date: _______ /_________________ 

Signature: ______________________________________________________________________ 	 CVV Code:______________________________

Make checks payable to: Florida Periodontists for Action and mail to: 2714 W Azeele St., Tampa FL, 33609
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The FAP and 60 Years of Meeting Excellence
This year marks the 60th Anniversary of the Florida Association of Periodontists. As the FAP celebrates 60 years of association and 

meeting excellence, we ask FAP members reach out to their peers, invite them to join and invite them to a meeting!  

The following was printed in the Winter 2020 Newsletter. Since the actual  
anniversary date is closer, the history of this fine organization deserves a reprint. 

On May 23, 1961, sixteen dentists, with dental practices limited to periodontics, met in Miami Beach, Florida. A preliminary 
discussion was held with each giving their ideas as to the advisability of organizing and to the 
aims and purposes of such an organization. The Florida Society of Periodontists was formed 
that day and Dr. Richard Chace was elected to serve as the first President (Chairman).

The charter members were: Drs. Frank Scott, Harold Pattishall, Norman Becker, Ray Spyres, 
Art Green, Mavin Rosenberg, Morthon Rosenbluth, Blair Madsen, Jack Whitman, Richard 
Chace, Clinton Rehnke, Ken Langley, James Tobias, Jack Mishkin, Charles Hall and Hal Rhea.

The next meeting of these esteemed professionals was held in Orlando where the constitution 
and by-laws were adopted. Also, each member there was asked to present a case for group 
discussion as part of the program. The feeling among those present was the meeting should be 
a place for study and discussion of mutual problems, not for social activities.

Today, the Florida Association of Periodontists (FAP) has over 280 members and has two continuing education meetings each year, 
the winter meeting in February and the summer meeting in August. The meetings are usually held in Tampa or Orlando and are 
supported by various exhibitors and sponsors.

The FAP Executive Council consists of seven officers. They meet in conjunction with the two general meetings and throughout the 
year via conference call. This is a select group chosen by FAP membership and many of them serve in different capacities in organized 
dentistry, dental study clubs, and within academia.

FAP members are represented at the national level (American Academy of Periodontology) by elected trustees. The FAP proudly has 
two members serving in this capacity as District III Trustees, Drs. John Russo and Cecil White, Jr.  FAP Member and Past President, 
Dr. James Wilson is currently serving as AAP President.

The Florida Association of Periodontists continues to grow and is active within state and national issues involving the laws and rules 
of dentistry and the overall well-being of patients.

Mission Statement:  Dedicated to improving the health of the public by advancing the art and science  
of Periodontology and Implant Dentistry through professional education, collaboration, and advocacy.

of FAP Meeting
E X C E L L E N C E

Through  
the years...
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2021 FAP Business Meeting - March 4, 2021 – Minutes

Due to the cancellation of the 2021 Winter Meeting, the FAP 
Executive Council held the FAP General Business Meeting via 
Zoom.  Thank you to all the FAP members who signed on to 
assist in establishing a quorum. Thank you Dr. Jessica Stilley 
Mallah for a job well done during a challenging year. The 
President’s Plaque and Pin presentations will be during the 
Summer Meeting General Business Meeting. The following are 
the minutes from the meeting:

Dr. Jessica Stilley Mallah, President, Presiding

Call to Order 
Dr. Stilley called the meeting to order at 6:34 p.m. 

Welcome and Introduction of Guests 
Dr. Stilley Mallah welcomed everyone to the meeting and 
introduced Dr. Nicholas Caplanis and Dr. Mia Geisinger, 
candidates for AAP Secretary.

Dr. Caplanis and then, Dr. Geisinger, addressed the group 
explaining why they were running for AAP Secretary.

Additional Agenda Items  There were none.

Approval of Minutes (February 8, 2020) 
Motion was made to approve the minutes. Seconded. Motion 
adopted unanimously.

Reports
Treasurer’s Report - Dr. Oscar Morejon, FAP Treasurer, reported 
the FAP is financially sound and the Morgan Stanley investment 
account is doing well.

Florida Board of Dentistry
Dr. Susan LaMar reported the Florida BOD met virtually 
on February 19, 2021. The BOD recognized two new BOD 
members, both periodontists, Dr. Thomas McCawley (term 
will end 10/31/2022) and Dr. Jose Mellado (term will end 
10/31/2024). Dr. LaMar went through some of the disciplinary 
proceedings and the workshop that will be scheduled for public 
comment and testimony regarding use of lasers by registered 
dental hygienists. There was a legislative update which included 
the Senate bill reintroduced on dental therapist and House 
bill allowing ADEX (American Board of Dental Examiners) 
or WREB (Western Regional Examining Board) exam for 
licensure.  The Anesthesia Committee reported 405 inspections 
were performed in 2020 and expect 600 in 2021. The next 
BOD meeting is May 21, 2021 in Orlando, if the BOD meets 
in person.

Membership Report 
Dr. LaMar presented the membership report. As of February, 
the FAP has 300 total members. The FAP Executive 
Council considered and voted in the following new 
members: Drs. Stuart Beauchamp, Fabrianne Figueroa 
Cohen, and Kristian Poventud. The EC also approved  
Dr. Edward Baines for Lifetime Membership. Dr. LaMar gave 
memoriam to FAP Past President, Dr. Robert T. Ferris and 
recognized a few of his outstanding achievements. Dr. Ferris 
passed away October 1, 2020.

New Business
AAP’s State Regional Assembly – Dr. Stilley Mallah announced 
the FAP is looking for someone to fill this position. She has done 
it for several years, but the time has come to turn the position 
over to someone else.

Nomination of First Member at Large and Presentation of the 
2021-2022 Officers 
Dr. Rodrigo Romano, FAP Immediate Past President, announced 
the Executive Council nominated Dr. John W. Thousand, IV,  
for consideration as First Member at Large and asked for other 
nominations from the floor. There being none, a motion was 
made to approve the following officers as the 2021-2022 FAP 
Executive Council. Seconded. Motion adopted unanimously. 

President: Dr. Walter E. Colón, II
President Elect: Dr. Roger Robinson
Secretary: Dr. Susan LaMar
2nd year Member at Large: Dr. Michael Tesmer
1st year Member at Large: Dr. John W. Thousand, IV
Immediate Past President: Dr. Jessica Stilley Mallah
Treasurer: Dr. Oscar Morejon

Dr. Romano recited the FAP Investiture Oath and presented 
the 2021-2022 Florida Association of Periodontists Executive 
Council to the FAP membership

Introduction of the 2021-2022 President 
Dr. Jessica Stilley Mallah explained the pinning and plaque 
presentation will be in-person at the August business meeting. 
She then introduced Dr. Walt Colón, 2021-2022 FAP President.

Dr. Colón addressed the group and thanked everyone for joining 
the meeting. He asked for a motion to adjourn. 

A motion made at 7:05 p.m. to adjourn the meeting. Seconded. 
Motion adopted unanimously.
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AAP Trustee Report

Florida Board of Dentistry Report

Your AAP District III Trustees are working hard to make sure the AAP is 
providing the resources and support you need and the following are just a 
few that you may find helpful.
 
Listen to JOP podcasts – Another was to stay up-to-date on the latest 
science and research in periodontics.  In addition to perusing the online 
and paper versions of JOP/CAP, you can enjoy these podcasts:  https://aap.
onlinelibrary.wiley.com/hub/journal/19433670/homepage/podcasts
 
Teach your referring colleagues about the Disease Classification - The 
ADA has officially “endorsed” the AAP/EFP classification of periodontal 
and peri-implant diseases. If you are looking for information to share with 
your study club or with your referring colleagues, we recommend these 
resources: YouTube video PPT about the disease classification

Stay Up-to-date on COVID-19 Information - We recognize there is 
a lot of information available about COVID-19 and related issues.   In 
addition to the ADA resources and your state/local information, the 
AAP’s information can be found here: https://www.perio.org/members/
COVID-19

YES! The AAP is still planning to have its Annual Meeting, November 
4-7, 2021, in Miami Beach! – 
Registration is open, go to www.perio.org and click on meetings! 
 
We thank you for the opportunity to serve as Trustee and advance the best 
interests of the specialty.

Your District III Trustees,
Dr. John Russo (FL)		  Dr. Mia Geisinger (AL)
Dr. Cecil White (FL)		  Dr. Ben Duval (GA)

AAP SRA Position Available
The FAP is currently looking for a volunteer to serve as the representative 
to the AAP’s State Regional Assembly. This group meets in-person 
yearly at the AAP Annual Meeting. Dr. Jessica Stilley Mallah has been 
the Florida rep for many years. For more information, contact her at: 
drstilley@gmail.com.

The Florida Board of Dentistry (BOD) met via conference call on February 
19, 2021. The in-person meeting was cancelled due to COVID, but the 
BOD still met to conduct business.  

This was the first meeting with Dr. Nicholas White as Chair and the first 
meeting for new board members, Drs. Bojaxhi, Cherry, McCawley and 
Mellado, and Ms. Johnson.

Ms. Jessica Sapp, BOD Executive Director, gave an update on the dental 
therapy legislation and  legislation that would allow the WREB exam to be 
accepted for licensure in the state. The BOD voted to oppose both issues.

At its November meeting, the BOD heard a revised proposal from the 
Council on Dental Hygiene to allow hygienists to use a laser while 
performing their remediable tasks, which died on a 4-4 vote. After this 
vote, the Florida Dental Hygienists Association requested the BOD revisit 
this rule and hold a workshop on the issue. No date has been set, but the 
BOD Chair indicated that it will be held the afternoon before the next 
time the BOD can meet in person, which most likely will be in May.

There were two informal hearings, four disciplinary cases, two 
determination of waivers and three voluntary relinquishments dealing 
with failing to meet the minimum standard of care and failing to keep 
adequate records. 

The Anesthesia Committee Inspection reported there were 405 inspections 
in 2020 and to expect 600 in 2021. There are currently three inspectors, 
but two more will be hired for this year.

Mr. Fabio Andrade, Consumer Member, was elected vice chair for the 
next.  

Next BOD Meeting: Friday, May 21, 2021  For complete meeting minutes, 
go to: www.floridasdentistry.gov/

Thank you to Dr. Susan LaMar, FAP Secretary, and others 
for listening in on this conference call.

FLA-MOM
JACKSONVILLE 2021



FAP 2021 Summer Meeting - Registration Form
August 13-14, 2021  •  Margaritaville Resort Orlando

Name____________________________________________________________ Email_______________________________________________________

Address_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

City_______________________ State__________ Zip_____________________ Telephone___________________________________________________  

– EARLY REGISTER FEES –
	����  	 I am a member of the FAP.  No fee for Dr. Dennis Tarnow Saturday Lecture/Corporate Forum/FAP Business Meeting & Luncheon

	����  	 I am a retired FAP member: $50.00 registration fee includes Dr. Dennis Tarnow Saturday Lecture/Corporate Forum 
/FAP Business Meeting & Luncheon.

	����  	 Non-member periodontists: $300.00 includes Dr. Dennis Tarnow/Corporate Forum/FAP Business Meeting & Luncheon.  
Contact the FAP office to join and attend the above for free!

	���� 	 Referring Dentists: $200.00 (must attend with an FAP Member) includes Dr. Dennis Tarnow/Corporate Forum/FAP Business Meeting & Luncheon. 

            	 Referring Dentist’s Name____________________________________________________________________

	���� 	 YES, I will be attending the FAP Welcome Reception Friday, August 13th, 5:00 p.m.

	���� 	 YES, I will be attending the Business Meeting Luncheon Saturday, August 14th, 12:30 p.m. - 1:30 p.m.  
Only those indicating by checking above will be given a lunch ticket. Please, if you commit to attending lunch,  
we ask that you do stay for the luncheon and business meeting.

Late Registration Fees from August 11 - August 14, 2021 Add $50.00 to above fee schedule.

Special Dietary Requests (for Saturday luncheon):______________________________________

Return Registration Form to: 

Florida Association of Periodontists • P.O. Box 7075 • Wesley Chapel, FL  33545 

Visa/MasterCard/Discover & American Express are now accepted – Checks payable to FAP. 

Questions: (352) 232-6800 or email: fap@tampabay.rr.com   Fax: (813) 388-6098

Using a Credit Card? Please provide the following information: 

Name on card:_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

o  Visa    o  MasterCard   o  Discover    o  American Express 

Card billing address (street number/zip):___________________________________________________________________________________________  

Card Number:________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Expiration Date: _______ /__________ CVV Code:____________  Signature: _____________________________________________________________

REGISTER FOR AIRWAY MANAGEMENT COURSE HERE!
____ 	 YES! Register me for the Airway Management Course on Friday, August 13th. Cost per dentist/periodontist: $475.00
           	 The following dental team members* will be attending at $225.00 ea. List staff below and designation (i.e. dental assistant):

_______________________________, _____________________________________, _____________________________________

*Dental Team Members are defined as: Dental Assistant, R.D.H., Office Manager, and other support personnel and does not include dentists/periodontists.

Preventative measures aimed at reducing the spread of COVID-19 will be in place at the FAP Summer Meeting, 
however it is not possible to fully eliminate the risk. By registering for the FAP all attendees and guests 
voluntarily assume all risks of exposure to COVID-19.
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Join me at the upcoming Summer Meeting!



P.O. Box 7075
Wesley Chapel, FL  33545

(352) 232-6800

FLORIDA ASSOCIATION
OF PERIODONTISTS

FAP

FAP

FLORIDA ASSOCIATION
OF PERIODONTISTS

FAP
FLORIDA ASSOCIATION

OF PERIODONTISTS

FAP

www.floridaperio.org

Next Newsletter: Summer 2021

Registration form for the 2021 

FAP Summer Meeting Inside.

Exhibitors:
Ace Surgical Supply

Advantage Technologies
BioHorizons

Carestream Dental

Crosslin’s Crossing
Hiossen

Maxxeus Dental
Osteogenics Biomedical

Predictable Surgical Technologies
StellaLife VEGA Oral Care
Zeramex by Emerginnova

Speaker Sponsors:

Gold Sponsor:Platinum Sponsor:

Thank you to the outstanding sponsors and exhibitors who have registered for the  
2021 FAP Summer Meeting.

of FAP Meeting
E X C E L L E N C E


